
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notice of Change to Regularly Scheduled Public Meeting – Park Board 

The meeting of the Goshen City Park Board scheduled for Monday, January 21, 2019, at 5:30 
p.m., has been rescheduled due to the holiday. 
The meeting will take place on Tuesday, January 15, 2019, at 5:30 p.m., at the Rieth Interpretive 
Center, 410 West Plymouth Avenue, Goshen. 
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